3/28/2011
To Whom It May Concern,

The Outpost Church is located in St. Charles Missouri, and we were recently in need of
professional engineering services. As part of the remodeling project we were doing on our church
building, we investigated the possibility of cutting out an entire brick wall on the side of the
building, which would allow us to expand the seating capacity of our sanctuary. This would
require a very custom and rather complicated design in order to work for our application, and we
knew we would need the right engineer to make our project a reality. After being referred to
Huneke Engineering by our Architect, Denise Orne, we were completely satisfied with the service
Tom Huneke provided on our project. Not only did Huneke Engineering provide a very reasonable
bid for the project, they went above and beyond the call of duty in every way, including several
trips to the jobsite during the design phase of the job, and working with us to create the perfect
design which allowed us to complete the job in a very cost efficient manor. We could not be more
satisfied, and we highly recommend Huneke Engineering. If you would like to see the design and
completed job, you are welcome to give me a call or visit The Outpost Church at any time.

Sincerely,
Pastor Tony Ingrassia
The Outpost Church

1010 South Dr.
St. Charles, MO 63301




